Correction of evidence by the Australian Manufacturing Workers Union, received 23 March 2018.

Senator Murray Watt Chair Select Committee on the Future of Work and Workers

Dear Senator Watt

AMWU WA State Secretary Steve McCartney gave evidence to the Inquiry at the Perth hearing. Mr McCartney wishes to make a correction to one of his statements.

During the hearing, after advocating for the linking of universities and TAFEs to projects, Mr McCartney was asked by a Senator whether this occurred already in WA. Mr McCartney responded by saying that it didn't. This evidence is in correct and Mr McCartney would like to make a correction and give evidence to say that the linking of universities and TAFEs to projects does currently happen within the WA gold and iron ore industries.